
 

 

 January/February 2016 

Dear Friends, 
 
Deputation News: 
Greetings from the Wright family! Let me start out by saying a huge 
“THANK YOU” to every one who has prayed for us as we have begun our 
deputation endeavors. We are so excited to send you our very first letter; it 
has been an exciting start to 2016! We have experienced some exciting 
ministries. We have seen the Lord bless several churches near military 
bases stateside, as well as many churches that have shown a great interest 
in our ministry. 
 
My wife and I have seen the Lord work in many amazing ways since 
beginning deputation. We have been allowed to share our testimonies in 
several churches and present our ministry with a wonderful response. I was 
able to visit a World War 2 veteran in Northern California who, after the 
war, became a Baptist preacher. He shared his testimony with me and 
prayed for me moments before he went in for his dialysis. I went in to be a 
blessing and prayed for him, but the Lord quickly used him to be a blessing 
to me and touched my life. 
 
We are scheduled to be in several churches in March. All of our meetings 
will be in Southern California with some amazing churches. 
 
Personal Life:  
Andrea went to the doctor recently and the doctor reported that our sweet 
little baby is growing in mommy’s belly perfectly. Our Jordan Alyssa 
Wright is still expected to be born on the 12th of April. We cannot wait to 
meet our future church pianist! 
 
Prayer Requests: 

1. Andrea & baby’s health in these last 6 weeks 
2. Traveling mercies 
3. That God will provide 10% support by the end of March 

 
In Closing: 
We are so overwhelmed to watch the Lord work through His people. We 
cannot wait to see what the Lord has for these upcoming meetings.  
 

Because of Him, 
Jeffery & Andrea Wright 

 
Habakkuk 2:14 

For the earth shall be filled with the knowledge of the glory of the Lord, 
as the waters cover the sea. 

 


